Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
National Capital Region

DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS

Quezon City, Metro Manila

July 27, 2009
MEMORANDUM TO:

Asst. Schools Division Superintendents

Division and District Supervisors

Private and Public Eilementary / Secondary School Administrators
This Division

For the information and guidance of all concerned, enclosed is a letter of
the Chairman, The Philippine National Red Cross, Quezon City Chapter dated
October 13, 2008, relative to its Sagip Buhay Serbisyong Tunay Raffle 2009
und Raising Drive which will be held on October 29, 2009 during their Quezon
City Red Cross Anniversary Month.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is enjoined.

N

VIC . FUENTES
Schoolg Division Superintendent

Incls.:
As stated.

Admin/ieelee
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QUEZON 21TY THAPTER
‘ Along Kalayaan Avenue,
Gate 7, quezon City Hall Compound
Diliman, Quezon City 1100
TELEFAX: 920-3672 / 433-2151 / 4269627

October 13, 2008
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Dear Dr. Fuentes: “:‘

DR. VICTORIA Q. FUENTES
Schools Division Superintendent
City Schools, Quezon City

Greetings from your Quezon City Red Cross!

Thank you very much for your unwavering support to the Quezon City Red Cross
Anniversary Raffle dubbed as “Sagip Buhay Serbisyong Tunay 2008". Indeed,
the support of the Division of City Schools enable the Quezon City Red Cross to
deliver more humanitarian services to the most vulnerable in the community.

Relative thereto, may we again request your kind support to the Sagip Buhay
Serbisyong Tunay Raffle 2009, which will be held on October 29 during our
Quezon City Red Cross Anniversary Month, by way of disseminating this
information to all schools supervisors and principals via a memorandum circular.

In view hereof we would like to inform your office that we intend to deliver the
raffle booklets to both public and private elementary and high schools starting
tomorrow July 23, 2009.

Thank you for your usual support and understanding.

Very truly yours,

79

EDNA B. AZURIN
Chairman




